
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 

 

 

LIQUOR CONTROL DIVISION 

 

 

MINUTES 

 

 

MEETING PLACE:   Commission Meeting Room - Room 124 

 

MEETING DATE:   January 3, 2012 – 8:30 a.m. 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT:  Angelo J. Faenza, Liquor Control Commissioner 

Stephen R. Somma, Liquor Control Commissioner 

 

STAFF PRESENT:   John Suchy, Director of Liquor Control  

Elisa Nahas, Legal Counsel 

Mary Ellen Gillon, Paralegal Specialist II 

Douglas Deveny, Secretary 

 

 

HEARINGS – Mary Ellen Gillon: 

 

1. PATEL, SATISHKUMAR C. - LIP.13111            Surf Package Store, Stratford, CT 

After compliance meeting, commission accepts offer in compromise in lieu of 

hearing of 10 days and $3,000 for incident of 5/27/11.  2011-501 

 

 

PROVISIONAL PERMIT EXTENSIONS: 

 

2. CHAVEZ, ALVARO – LIR.18450.P.CW      Id Brazil Restaurant, West Haven, CT 

Commission approved request to extend provisional permit. 

 

3. DEDVUKAJ, MARIA – LRW.4875.P.CW La Bellezza, Stamford, CT 

Commission approved request to extend provisional permit. 

 

4. ALGIERI, WHITNEY R. M. – LIP.14905.P.CW        
Madison Wine Shop, Madison, CT 

Commission approved request to extend provisional permit. 

 

5. WALTON, GREGORY B. – LIP.14862.P        KC’s Package Store, Thomaston, CT 

Commission approved request to extend provisional permit. 
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FINAL PERMITS: 

 

6. D'MELLO, FRANCIS – LIP.14896.P.CW       That’s The Spirit Shoppe, Essex, CT 

Commission approves to issue final permit when in receipt of landlord’s 

consent to assignment of lease. 

 

 

OTHER: 

 

7. LANPHEAR, JAYNE P. – LIR.17187   
Black Rock Tavern & Restaurant, Thomaston, CT 

Commission endorses permit with permanent extension of use when in receipt 

of 8x10 photos of furnished interior. 

 

8. PARKYN, RONALD C. – LIC.2225            American Legion Post #95, Hebron, CT 

Commission approved request to waive guestbook requirement for 1/14/12 (1 

day only).   

 

 

 

 

Adjourned at 8:46 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

John Suchy 

Director of Liquor Control  

dd 


